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NOTICE TO MARINERS  

FIRTH OF FORTH 

 

 

Leith Lock Closures 

 

Mariners are advised that as part of essential maintenance works, Leith Locks will be closed between 

the hours of 0800 and 1800 local time from Monday 22nd August to Friday 26th August 2022. 

FTNS will ensure all movements are planned accordingly around this closure and most efficient use of 

the available tidal windows is maintained.  

 

Status of Previously Published Notices: 

No 10 of 2019 remains in force 
 
No 04 of 2020 remains in force. 
 
Nos 07, 14, 73 of 2021 remain in force 
 
No 04, 17, 21, 26, 28, 29, 32, 42, 45, 50, 55, 56, 67, 68 and 73 of 2022 remain in force 

Issued by: 

Michael Gibson  

Assistant Marine Manager, Leith 

 


